Federal Government Girls’ College Lejja- Nsukka
PTA Newsletter for the End of 3rd term 2022/2023 Academic Session.
	Dear Parents /Guardians
1.0. APPRECIATION: We are grateful to God Almighty for bringing us to the     end of 2022/2023 academic session. May His guidance, protections and blessings continue to abide in us.  Amen.
We sincerely appreciate your tremendous support and encouragement which had yielded outstanding results as regards the welfare of students and staff of the college. We applaud your commitment and desirable approach towards meeting the needs of our students and staff of the college. Your active roles and involvement in the activities of PTA had contributed immensely to the promotion of academic excellence and moral behaviours of our girls.
2.0. PTA LEVY: PTA levy for 1st term 2023/2024 academic session remains ₦5,000.00   only.  It is mandatory that every student must present evidence of payment on resumption by submitting a teller bearing this stated amount of money to the financial secretary for issuance of receipt.
		No cash would be accepted from any parent/student or guardian please.
The PTA Account Number is hereby stated.
PTA FGGC- LEJJA
First bank – 2001454288

3.0 DISCIPLINE : We hereby solicit the support and assistance from parents to use this long holiday period to attach interests to the welfare of our young girls at home. These children need proper monitoring and training at this crucial period so as to curb some of their excesses which some of them frequently displayed when they  were in school.
 It is also very important to warn the senior students to desist from bullying the junior   ones. Their callousness towards these junior students had sent some of them home for unprepared holiday due to injuries sustained as a result of bullying .
We hereby  want to bring to your notice that any student caught on this act would be subjected to serious disciplinary measures.

4.0 VACATION : We also urge parents to use this long holiday period to encourage their children to make judicious use of their time by engaging themselves in meaningful extensive readings.
On this note, we wish you all the best in your different endeavours.


 Signed :
PTA  Management
